13 February 2014

David Nicholas
Fyi-request-1449-b4e1 03a0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Nicholas
We're transferring your request for information

Thank you for your request of 10 February 2014 asking for “The last 10 weekly reports by CEO ACC to
Minister of ACC.

We have transferred your request to the Office of the Minister for ACC. The transfer complies with
section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

[t A

Hugh Mcllraith
Advisor, Government services
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